Action Taken Report
(For the feedback received from stakeholders)
· The syllabi prescribed by Punjab University, Chandigarh is followed in DAV college, Abohar. In case of any discrepancy, the same is communicated to the University through the Board of Studies. Meetings of the Board of Studies are held periodically to discuss and review such issues.
· In the year 2023-24, feedback was received from 227 students, 51 teachers, and 30 alumni.
· Feedback was taken both digitally and manually - through google forms, from the students and teachers, and on feedback forms from the alumni, respectively.
· According to the students’ feedback, more of ICT tools should be used for teaching-learning process for better understanding of the curriculum.
· The feedback from teachers and students reflects that the syllabus of some courses does not include practical application of the subjects. More focus on the practical aspects of the curriculum content would be useful for the students in grabbing more and better job opportunities.
· The alumni also recommended strongly that students should be given more exposure through field visits and practical experience as it would help them in their careers.
· All the stakeholders unanimously expressed dislike for the semester system in their feedback. 
· The Principal has assured to convey these issues to the BOS for appropriate redressal. Unlike 2022-23, BOS has been formed in 2023-24 and the issues will be raised by the institution in the consequent meetings of the BOS.

